
We invite you to join us at an upcoming public meeting for 
the Waterfront Transit “Reset” Phase 2 Study. 

The Study
The City of Toronto, in partnership with the TTC and Waterfront Toronto is 
undertaking a multi-phase review of waterfront transit needs and options from 
Long Branch to Woodbine Avenue, known as the Waterfront Transit “Reset” 
Study. Phase 1 of the study was completed in 2016. 
Phase 2 is currently underway and will establish directions to advance a 
network solution. 

How to Participate
Join us at one of the following public meetings to learn about and comment 
on the preliminary results of Phase 2.  

 

 

Open House 6:00 pm / Presentation 6:30 pm / Facilitated Open House at 7:30 pm
The same information will be available at each meeting. Please choose the location convenient to you.

The presentation, public meeting materials and an online feedback form will 
be available on the project webpage after the first meeting. 
Visit: www.toronto.ca/waterfronttransit.ca

Contact Information
If you have specific accomodation requirements or would like more 
information about this project, please contact the project community liaison 
office. 

Niki Angelis, Community Liaison Officer 
416-410-3888 ext. 714
nangelis@lura.ca 

Notice of Upcoming Public Consultation

Monday, September 18, 2017
6:00 pm - 8:30 pm

Harbourfront Centre 
Brigantine Room

235 Queens Quay West

Tuesday, September 26, 2017
6:00 pm - 8:30 pm

The Assembly Hall
Performance Hall

1 Colonel Sam Smith Park Drive 

This notice issued September 7, 2017.                       Follow us on:	          


